
Awareness Week

March 25 – 28

Safe Roads 2014

In Memory of 
Dennis & Judy Schulte

Safe Roads Awareness Week is a week-long 
series of events designed to raise awareness 
of dangers facing all users of our roadways. 
Several events will be held from March 25th to 28th to raise awareness of impaired driving, distracted 
driving, safe speeds, and sharing the road will all transportation choices. Events include parent 
and student workshops and commute hour visibility. All are welcome.

Tuesday, March 25

Schulte Memorial Walk & Rally
Walk Starts at 3PM at Top Pot Doughnuts, 6855 35th Ave 
NE. Rally Starts at 4:15pm at Eckstein Middle School, 
3003 NE 75th St

A walk and rally to honor the lives of Dennis and Judy 
Schulte on the one-year anniversary of the DUI collision 
that took their lives. Featuring brief messages from Dan & 
Marilyn Schulte, Darrin Grondel (Director of the WA Traffic 
Safety Commission), Senator David Frockt (District 46), and 
Courtney Popp (Mothers Against Drunk Driving).

Power of Parents, It’s Your Influence™  
Parent Workshop
Presented by Mothers Against Drunk Driving,  
5:15pm – 6:00pm, Eckstein Middle School, Room 111

A workshop for parents to gain tools on how to talk with 
their kids about underage drinking.

Wednesday, March 26

Distracted Driving Awareness 
Residents bringing visibility to distracted driving during 
morning and evening commute at the intersection of 35th 
Ave NE and NE 75th Street. 

Partners

Seattle Neighborhood Greenways
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Thursday, March 27

Safe Speeds Awareness 
Residents bringing visibility to driving at 
safer speeds during morning and evening 
commute at the intersection of 35th Ave NE 
and NE 75th Street.

Friday, March 28

Share the Road Awareness
Residents encouraging all road users to 
share the road during morning and evening 
commute at the intersection of 35th Ave NE 
and NE 75th Street.

Lake City Way Traffic Safety 
Project
Starts at 4:00pm at the Southeast Corner of 
Lake City Way and NE 125th Street.

Residents are invited to join the Seattle 
Department of Transportation, the Washington 
Traffic Safety Commission and local students to 
help kick-off this multi-year effort to improve 
safety on the busy State Route 522 corridor. For 
more information on the Lake City Way Traffic 
Safety Project, visit www.seattle.gov/lcw.


